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               ROUXVILLE PRIMARY SCHOOL  
             CELLPHONE POLICY       

 
 
             

As from 1 September 2018, any cellphone that is used in any manner during class or 
during school hours, will be confiscated. Parents will then be requested to fetch 
these phones from the principal at a convenient time for both parties. 

A statement will have to be signed by the parent/guardian acknowledging the fact 
that cellphones have been banned on the school premises and that using one is 
against the school rules. 

With the repetition of this transgression, disciplinary measures and/or a fine will be 
considered. 

The Governing Body and/or the school reserves the right to amend this document 
at any time, provided the changes remain within the ambit of the original 
document. 
 
 
 


